Westmoreland Town Board
Public Hearing
Local Law #3 of 2022

Solar Moratorium
August 8, 2022
Supervisor Kenneth Eisnor called this Public Hearing to order at 6:00 pm on Monday, August 8, 2022.  Present at this meeting were Councilpersons Burton Seymour, Randy Rundle, Kirk Donley and Charles Hebbard.  Also present was Attorney Gregory Mattacola, Tax Collector Margaret Leone and one (1) resident.  
Supervisor Eisnor referenced the following proposed local law:
The Supervisor stressed the fact that this moratorium will allow the Town to re-evaluate the current laws to address significant topics that have recently come to light.  Supervisor Eisnor added that only commercial solar installations will be addressed and personal use solar arrays would not be affected.
Supervisor Eisnor praised the Planning/Zoning Board for the thorough investigated process they performed with a very difficult solar project.
Councilperson Donley stated he is in total support of this moratorium, and looks forward to working on clarifying this law.

A short discussion commenced on the current application process and the single applicant requirement.

There being no one present wishing to speak on this topic, Supervisor Eisnor Closed this public hearing at 6:18pm. 
Respectfully submitted,

Jody S. Burdick

Town Clerk

